
-----Original Message-----
From: Malcom McDonald [SMTP:malbrend@netcon.net.au]
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2000 10:24 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: re Kyoto

We wish to express our opinion that the Kyoto Agreement be ratified and that
greenhouse gases in this country be kept below the levels agreed at the
Kyoto Convention.
Brenda and Malcolm Macdonald


